Mr. R, Maccoun re S.5. "BACCALIEU" etc.

The writer should be informed that all these ships were
previously classed with this Society +100 A1 "Strengthened
for navigation in ice" and the scantlings would therefore
be suitable for the service indicated.

If the ship is to be reclassed a special survey in
accordance with the Rules, for re-classification would be
required.

The Board of Trade would be responsible for the issue
of any necessary passenger certificate, if the ship is to be
British registered.

ZZ? 13th August, 1968.
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